
Notice of Public Hearing 
Fiscal Year 2021 Proposed Budget 

 
The City of Fulshear will hold a public hearing to be held by the City Council on 

September 8, 2020 at 7:00 p.m., the hearing will be held in the Irene Stern 

Community Center, 6920 Katy Fulshear Road, Fulshear, Texas 77441 . 

This budget will raise more total property taxes than last year’s budget by $616,339 

or 15.96%, and of that amount, $397,573 is tax revenue to be raised from new 

property added to the tax roll this year. 

The proposed budget may be inspected by appointment only in the Office of the 

City Secretary, City of Fulshear City Hall, 30603 FM 1093 West, Fulshear, Texas, 

between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. Monday through Thursday and 8:00 

a.m. and 3:00 p.m. on Friday; please call 281-346-8828 to schedule an 

appointment. The budget is available at www.fulsheartexas.gov.  

The public may comment in person at the public hearing, provide written 

comments either through the mail at the City Hall, 30603 FM 1093 West, PO Box 

279, Fulshear, Tx 77441, e-mail to kkopecky@fulsheartexas.gov . Any written 

comments will be included with information provided to the city council for their 

consideration.  

Members of the public are encouraged to provide input through any means 

available and/or to attend the public hearing. 

Potential cancellation disclaimer: At the time of this notice, certain provisions of 

the Texas Open Meetings Act have been suspended by the Texas Governor in 

response to COVID-19, which provisions may become effective again prior to one 

or more of the foregoing public hearings being held. Therefore, one or more of such 

public hearings may be cancelled. Please refer to the City’s website, 

http://www.fulsheartexas.gov/, for the most current information regarding the 

status of these hearings. 
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